
● Meeting Notes from 5/9/05: 

  

○ Open/welcome 
 Elections for 2005-2006 school year 

 President: Becky Griffith 
 Vice President: Evan Anderson 
 Treasurer: Nat Thompson 
 Secretary: Jackie Nelson 
 Tee-Shirts: Those who still owe! ($15) 
 Scott Prichard 
 Jesse Whealy 
 Next Meeting: June 14th, Sox game (vs AZ) 
 Tickets are $10 with Pepsi product 
 Please Respond to ams"at"weather"dot"cod"dot"edu 

(email changed to avoid spammers) by June 1st if you 
wish to attend 

○ Close meeting 

 
 


